ERCOT VOLTAGE PROFILE WORKING GROUP (VPWG)
July 2018 Report to ROS

1. WebEx Meeting June 12th 
· ERCOT NPRR776 cutover to the new data points for Voltage Set Point and POI Actual Voltage occurred June 1.  
· A few of stations are still waiting to update their communication system.
· ERCOT & TSPs are training their operators for POI voltage communication. 
· ERCOT requested TO’s to only send the POI target values for generators which are required to provide the VSS support or NERC VAR standard adherence to voltage set points. Other unit’s telemetry need to be removed from POI voltage communication through NOMCR process.
· Group discussed Generator voltage deviation from the current set point. In case of 2% deviation, ERCOT coordinates with both Generators and Transmission Operators. If Generator sees a need for a new set point, changes should be coordinated though their Transmission Operator. 
2. Future Planned Meeting
· Next VPWG is planned for August 21st. 
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